
Good afternoon.  It is hard to believe we are almost done with this school year.  I 
want to take the opportunity to thank each of you for your hard work, perseverance 

and flexibility this year.  I am confident next year we will return to some type of 
normalcy in a more predictable environment.   
 

As we finish off the school year, I want you to be aware of a few things.  As you 
know, each middle school student was issued a chromebook.  It was just 
announced to us that each middle school student will be allowed to keep this 

chromebook until they graduate from LPHS or leave the district.   They will be 
expected to maintain the location and condition of the chromebook over the 

summer and have it to bring to class everyday next school year.  If you feel like 
they may not keep it safe over the summer, you may want to keep it safe 
somewhere and not let them use it.  We can also work with you if you need other 

arrangements for safe keeping.   
 

Additionally, many students were issued novels to use with their ELA classes.  All 

books from online and face to face students, must be returned on Thursday, June 
10th.  Online students can walk or be driven to the school to drop off books at an 
outside table with staff.  Their name will be marked off as returned.  Any books not 

returned, will be entered as a debt on their student account. Books will be accepted 
between the hours of 8:00- 10:00 and 11:00-2:00 
 

We have printed all of the student awards for Honor Roll and Attendance.  If your 
child received an award, it will be mailed home next week.  Additionally, I will be 
sending a separate email to you with a link to view the video we have put together 

to recognize the student's achievements.  Report card grades will be entered and 
available to view in Parent and Student Connect on June 12th.  Paper report cards 

will not be mailed home.   
 

So, that brings us to what the last week of school looks like.  We have full days 

scheduled for Monday the 7th through Thursday the 10th.  Friday, June 11th is our 
last day of school and it is a half day (7:40-11:00).   
 


